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St John’s Green Primary School 

‘In the Middle’ 
Years 2 , 3 and 4 Newsletter 

KEY DIARY DATES:  

Thurs 11th January 
PTA Coffee Morning 9-10am 
 
Wed 17th January 
Open School 3.30-4.15pm 

Fri 2nd February 
Number Day 

Fri 9th February 
Purple Pinky Day (non Uniform) 

We are all 

writers … 

Year 4 Visit Elderly Neighbours 

Thank you our Year 4 children for continuing 

their work with Freda Gunton Lodge. The 

children from Cavalier went to sing Christmas 

carols before the Christmas break and then 

chatted to the residents. It really is a wonderful 

experience for both our children and the 

residents.  

Reading  
 

We expect children to read 5x a 

week at home and to get their 

reading record signed by an adult.  

Top class wins a Film Afternoon 

per half term. 

 

  

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Panto-Time! 

Our Year 4 children and staff 

thoroughly enjoyed the Snow 

White Pantomime at the 

Mercury Theatre last week. 

Many thanks to the P.T.A. 

who funded this for our 

children.  

Well done to Freya 

Cairney for 

achieving 

maximum marks in 

her Disco Freestyle 

examination. The 

comments from 

her examiner were 

outstanding. Freya 

attends Louise's  

dance club as part 

of Carolyn’s School of Dance. 

Welcome back to you all and a Happy New Year! We hope that 
you all had a good Christmas break. The children have come 
back refreshed, happy and ready to learn. We will be talking a 
lot to the children about their learning habits. We will continue 
to talk about The Learning Pit and the importance of challenge 
and setting high expectations for ourselves. 

Year 4 Swimming 

Please remember that the girls need to 

wear a one piece swimming costume and 

a swimming hat if they have long hair. A 

swimming hat must be worn by boys also, 

if their hair is long. No earrings should be 

worn. Boys must wear swimming trunks

(which are close fitting and not knee 

length like shorts).  This is due to hygiene 

reasons and the need for the children to 

have full mobility. Thank you for your on 

going  support. 

Please remember to pay 

any outstanding balance for 

swimming lessons via the 

online payment system, SIM 

Agora, as soon as possible. 

 


